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Johnson County Public Library Easter Closing 
 
Franklin, Ind. – Please be advised that all Johnson County Public Library locations will 
be closed Sunday, April 16, 2017, in observance of Easter. 
 
All locations will reopen for regular hours Monday, April 17. Happy Easter from Johnson 
County Public Library! 
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